
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 23, 2019 
 

Item 16, Report No. 29, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on October 23, 2019. 
 
 
 

16. DEPUTATION – VAUGHAN SANTAFEST PARADE 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That the Deputation by Mr. Richard Smith, Co-Chair, Vaughan 
SantaFest Parade be received; 

2) That Council support the request by the SantaFest Committee 
for continued level of Service-in-Kind as provided in the past, 
for the years 2019, 2020 and 2021; and 

3) That Communication C8 from Mr. Richard Smith, Co-Chair, 
Vaughan SantaFest Parade, be received. 

  


